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Heller Statement on National Unemployment Figures

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the national unemployment figures released by the Bureau of Labor Statistics today:  

“The primary focus of Congress should be on job creation and the economy.  Far too many Nevadans continue to be out of work and are struggling to make ends meet.  Nevada has felt the pain of this economic crisis more than any other state in the nation. 
“Washington continues to generate uncertainty for our nation’s job creators and that has to change.  Helping small businesses break through burdensome regulatory red tape, reforming the tax code to make our nation more competitive, and developing a long term energy strategy that will help address rising gas prices are things Congress should take action on right away,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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